
 

 

 
 
July 16th, 2020 
 
Dear Peggy/Sylvia 
 
I wanted to send you a quick note to say a huge ‘Thanks’ for the tremendous trip you 
coordinated for our team in September. 
 
Since becoming Head Coach of the Warriors in 2005 our program has travelled to Europe three 
times.  The first trip I coordinated on my own and the last two times we travelled with Sports 
Time Europe. In all honesty there is no comparison between the trips. The experiences Peggy 
and Sylvia have coordinated between competitions have been absolutely awesome.  Many of 
these activities are what the players talk about and will continue to talk about for years to 
come.  In all honesty I am confident that I could arrange good hockey experiences, but from 
Canada I would not be able to coordinate elite life experiences in European countries.  During 
our two trips we have played games in Germany, Switzerland, and Italy and in between games 
we have included with entertaining, historical, enjoyable experiences. 
 
As the Coach it has been very comforting having Peggy and Sylvia lead our trips.  Every detail 
was organized in advance of the trip and if anything, unexpected came up, they were by our side 
to find a solution. 
 
Peggy and Sylvia are tremendous leaders and it is obvious they sincerely love their jobs.  We 
have become friends and continue to stay in touch in the years between trips. Without question 
we fully plan to work with Sports Time Europe for our next trip in 2023! 
 
Cheers!!! 
 


